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Breast Cancer Screening Recommendations will be 
the first in a series of educational lectures for 2010. 

Please join us for an in-depth lecture on Breast Cancer 
Screening Recommendations with Mary Wilde, M.D.,  
on Tuesday, June 1st, from 6:00-8:00pm, at the Schaetzel 
Center Great Hall, Scripps Memorial Hospital La Jolla.

Quarterly educational lecture series will follow, focusing 
on leading health care issues. Our goal is to provide 
education to both patients and physicians, while 
providing access to the XiMED health care system.

The 2010 lectures will be held in June, September and 
November, and will cover topics such as:

	 ~ The Annual Physical
	 ~ Where is Medicine Going?
	 ~ Testing—What is really necessary?

Please RSVP to Yvonne Montelius at (858) 452-1279, or 
to ymontelius@ximedinc.com by May 24th.


